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We regret to inform you that our Gateway Imaging Center in Waterloo located at 509 
Hamacher St. Waterloo, IL w/11be closing permanently at close of business on August 
29, 2025. This decision was not made lightly, and we want to express our gratitude for 
the support and patronage that you have shown us over the years. 
 
We understand that our services have played an important role in the community, 
and we are committed to making this transition as smooth as possible for everyone. 
We will continue to provide support until the closure date, and our staff will be available 
to assist you with any last­ minute needs or inquiries. 
 
We understand that this may raise concerns or questions regarding your medical 
records or ongoing treatments.  Rest assured; we have taken steps to ensure the 
continuity of your care.  Medical records will be securely transferred to Gateway 
Regional Medical Center, where they will be accessible for any future healthcare 
providers. 
 
If you have any further questions or require assistance in finding alternative 
healthcare options, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at (618) 798­3000. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our journey. We appreciate your understanding and 
support during this time. 

 
Warmest Regards,  
 
 
 
Mike Sarian 
Chairman and CEO of A merican Healthcare System, Inc. 
Gateway Regional Medical Center 


